
Your new member 
service experience 
begins fall 2024! 

This means that you’ll start receiving 
pension services and support directly 
from UPP’s Member Services team. Plus, 
you’ll have access to the new myUPP 
Member Portal, a secure digital platform 
designed to guide you and inform you in 
all pension matters.

UPP MEMBERS

visit: myupp.ca/members/experience




